
From: Joyce Nelson
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose SB 928 and SB 929
Date: Sunday, March 26, 2017 5:40:06 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please vote no on these issues, we are protected by laws already and don't need our hands tied while trying to grow
food to feed Oregon.

Sincerely,

Joyce Nelson
3040 Ranchero Rd
Glendale, OR 97442
page1197@hotmail.com
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